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Community involvement

This year we used our benevolent giving for ten needy families in the area. Instead of making up
grocery boxes and giving out, we bought $25 gift cards from a local grocery store to allow each family
choose what they prefered for their Christmas dinner. They were so grateful and all sent us “thank
you” notes to let us know much it meant to their family.

Our community left plastic bags on our mailbox to put non-perishable items in for the local food bank.
They collected enough to assist approximately 400 families. The community contributed fresh bread
and potatoes.

We never fail to remember our homeless people during holidays. We purchased $25 gift cards from a
Subway that is very close to where many homeless stay. We also bought two bundles of wood that
they could burn in their large trash can to help keep warm. We noticed one man standing on the
street corner this morning in short sleeves and it is in the low thirties here this week. Now we are
going to make an effort from our churches to get coats, gloves, hats, etc., for as many of them as we
can. Also good used blankets are on our list.

Franklin Graham will be here February 10th for his DECISION AMERICA TOUR 2016 at the Georgia
Capitol steps. We continue to work with his organizers here in Atlanta to get the word out so we will
have a great representation on that day. We will also have some crew there to tape the prayer time.

Joy in Our Town

We were privileged to have Mayor Eric Dial from the city of Tyrone speaking about the civic events in
his area.



International Praise the Lord

We taped some incredible international Praise the Lord programs over the past month. Here are
some highlights:

— Host Dr. Mark Chironna and his guests ministered regarding the blessings in 2016 that are
available to the Church and all true believers.

— Host Dr. Mark Rutland featured Pastor Jentezen Franklin as a guest. Jentezen is a phenomenal
musician and highlighted songs from his new CD featuring him on saxophone and singing. The CD
will be available shortly.

Upcoming programs will feature host Gregory Dickow, and Dr. Mark Rutland hosting a special TBN
Salsa Praise the Lord with guests Benji Garcia, John Sausa and Bob Rogers. We will also be taping
some great teaching programs with Mr. Charlie Lewis.

“My Story” Testimonies

We have found some outstanding testimonies from local people whose lives have been touched and
changed by TBN. We have been taping their stories and look forward to sharing them with our
international TBN viewers.

Below are some great photos from WHSG's Praise the Lord programs over the past couple of
months. We hope you enjoy them as much as we enjoyed bring the programs to you.
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